SACC Kids Club

March 22, 2020: Bald Eagle Web Cam
Hi SACC Kiddos!

This is our first “SACC Kids Club” post. We have something special for you and we think your
parents will enjoy it too! We would like to invite you watch and listen to a live web cam of a BALD
EAGLE that lives in Decorah, lowa. Click on this link https://explore.org/livecams/currently-
live/decorah-eagles-north-nest

Did you know that eagles are very important in the United States? The bald eagle is our national bird
and our national emblem. Bald eagles like to make their nests in tall trees along water, that is one of
the reasons so many bald eagles like to live with us in the Northwoods. We have lots of tall trees and
lakes here!

What did the eagle do when you watched it? Did it make any noise or fly away? Do you see Eagles
around your home or while you ride in the car? Tell us anything you want about eagles! Reply to any
or all of the questions and earn 5 chips.

Can you turn a recycled cardboard toilet paper roll into a bald eagle? Or craft your own bald eagle?
Show us a photo of your finished craft and earn an extra 5 chips. Check out our Pinterest board for
ideas!

Parents: If your child wants to participate please post their response any time prior to 6:00 p.m.
Thursday, March 26, 2020. Ways to respond are: Reply to original post thread on Facebook, send a
reply on himama, email sacc@northwoodschildcare.com or text 715-617-2857.

Chips earned will be putin your child’s “SACC Bank Account’. They can use the chips as soon as
they are back to class. Any and all comments are welcome! The next “SACC Kids Club” date is
Sunday, March 29, 2020.



